
Pedro A Chavez 

January 15, 2025 

TO: Selection Committee of the Air Pollution Control Board  

RE: Appointment Opportunity to Serve - APCB 

My name is Pedro Chavez, and I’m honored to submit my Letter of Intent for your 
consideration to serve as a productive member of the Air Pollution Control Board.  

As a Council Member and recently elected Mayor representing the people of Santa 
Paula, I’d like to serve and continue representing my constituents on issues that impact 
their lives.  

Such an important issue is ensuring we advocate towards the protection of our air 
quality and its impact on human life through sound public policy practices. I currently 
serve on the Association of Water Agencies and it’s important to have diverse 
representation that understands the importance of addressing air quality issues and 
their impact and relationship to our eco-systems.  

You can reach me directly at 805.813.3670 or email pchavez@spcity.org for additional 
questions about my letter of intent and my interest in serving on this Board.  

Thank you for your kind and generous consideration to my request. 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

Pedro A Chavez 

Mayor 
Santa Paula City Council  


